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Dear Parents,

According to The School Code of Illinois 105 ILCS 5/27-8.1, all children in
Illinois must have a health examination within one year prior to entering
kindergarten. Along with the health examination, each student must show
proof of receiving all required immunizations. The completed health
examination form must be submitted to Spring Hills School prior to the first
day of the 2024-2025 school year. Failure to submit the required forms will
result in your child being excluded from school until the forms are received.

The required physical examination form is attached. Please have your
doctor complete the form and be sure that you complete the Health History
portion and that all health problems are noted on the back of the form. It is
important that the school be made aware of conditions or concerns, such as
diabetes, epilepsy, asthma, allergies and other chronic conditions that may
affect your child’s performance in school as well as information that would
be needed in an emergency. If you have any questions, please do not
hesitate to contact the office at (630) 529-1883.

Sincerely,

Violet Dahl, LPN
Roselle School District 12 Nurse

The vision of Roselle District 12 is to prepare students to ethically engage in our global society.
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